
 

 

GOLDEN HEIGHTS AKTIEBOLAG (PUBL) HAS APPOINTED KATJA WARBORN AS NEW 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

 

The board of directors of Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ) has today decided to appoint Katja 

Warborn as new Managing Director of Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ). Katja Warborn will take 

office immediately. 

 

The new Managing Director Katja Warborn's history in the Golden Heights sphere goes back a 

long time and she has, inter alia due to her position as deputy board member of the subsidiary 

Iduna AB, good knowledge of Golden Heights and its group's operations. The board has strong 

hopes that the company with Katja as Managing Director can continue to build on the stable 

foundation that the company has built up over many years.  

 

For further information, please visit www.iduna.se or contact: 

 

Sten Warborn, Chairman of the Board, sten.warborn@iduna.se, tel: +46 709 43 93 30. 

 

This information that Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ) is liable to publish in accordance with EU legislation 

regarding market abuse and the securities markets act. The information was published by the contact 

above on 14 September 2023, at 2 pm. 

 

 

 


